
Students are back full-time and our kitchens are open and 

ready to serve  hot delicious meals. And best of all, meals 

are still free. 

Here’s what you need to know: 

 Hot lunch  served at all schools. 

 Most Elementary schools are serving second chance 

breakfast (no breakfast before school).  Green Valley 

Elementary will hand out a breakfast bag every Monday 

at the end of the day with breakfast items for the week. 

 Middle Schools serving breakfast before school as usual. 

 All meals are still free. Ala carte items in the Middle 

Schools will be available for purchase in a couple of 

weeks so please make sure your student’s lunch account 

has funds. 

 We are happy to introduce our Pick 3, It’s Free option. 

Bring your own lunch but  come in for a free fruit/veggie/

milk combo. This is a great way to support your school’s 

lunch program . As long as your student takes all 3 items 

your school gets reimbursed for a meal from the State.  

It’s a win-win! 

 

Click here for to view our menus 

Or go to rescuecafe.org 

Check account balances at myschoolbucks.com 

Want to bring your 

own lunch but grab 

some extra  items at 

school? 

Pick 3, It’s Free 

Choose 1 fruit, 1 

veggie and 1 milk and 

get them all for free! 

You just need to get 3 

items. 

It’s a great way to 

support your school! 

https://rescuecafe.org/index.php?sid=2711072202417673&page=menus
rescuecafe.org
http://www.myschoolbucks.com

